
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 June 2024 
 
Dear families,  
 
It always feels like this part of the school year comes around so quickly! It is a very busy half term, with lots to celebrate and 
enjoy before we close for the summer holiday. Please read on for important information about all our events and end of year 
notices.  
 
Important Dates:  
 

Date Event 

Monday 3 June School reopens for all children  

Wednesday 5 June Year 6 Residential- Buckden House 

Monday 10 June Year 4 Multiplication Check (all week) 

Monday 10 June Reception Phonics Screening Check (all week) 

Wednesday 12 June Year 6 Greek Workshop 

Friday 14 June Seatbelt Safety Workshops Years 1-6 

Monday 17 June School closed for Eid-Al-Adha 

Tuesday 18 June Eid Parties in school- non uniform and food donations welcome 

Wednesday 19 June Nursery trips to Tong Soft Play (Wed-Fri) 

Friday 21 June Year 5 Zoolab 

Wednesday 26 June Sports Day Reception/Year 1/ Year 2 

Thursday 27 June Sports Day Year 3-6 

Thursday 27 June Year 2 Tropical World Trip 

Tuesday 2 July Year 3 Linking Schools visit- Oakworth Primary 

Wednesday 3 July Transition Day- Y6 new schools, meet new teachers for DMB children 

Thursday 4 July Jenny York- Author visit for Rec/Y1/Y2 

Friday 5 July Year 6 Bowling & Pizza 

Monday 8 July Year 3 Lotherton Hall Visit 

Tuesday 9 July Y5 and Y6 Healthy Relationships Talk 

Tuesday 9 July Reading Royalty trip to Waterstones 

Thursday 11 July Enterprise Day (from 2.00pm) 

Friday 12 July Nursery Graduation 

Friday 12 July Reports sent out 

Monday 15 July Inflatable Fun Day 

Monday 15 July Report Drop Ins 

Thursday 18 July Year 6 Leavers Assemblies (more details to follow) 

Friday 19 July School Closes for Summer Holidays 

Monday 2 September School reopens for the new academic year 

 
 

 
Year 6 Fun Day 

 
 
A huge well done to all our Y6 children and staff. They raised 
£800 towards their leavers’ hoodies, organising and leading a 
day of fun activities for the whole school. We were so proud of 
their leadership skills and the way that they encouraged our 
younger children to take part and have a go. 
 

 
 



 

 

 
Enterprise Day 

 
Do you or someone you know own a local business and can offer a raffle prize for our Enterprise Day? 
Maybe a voucher for a local restaurant or business, a beauty treatment or tickets for a fun day out?  We 
would also be grateful for any smaller donations from our families – we’re looking for prizes for our tombola 
such as chocolates and sweets, bottles such as drinks or toiletries, or new toys and games.  
 

 
My Child At School App (MCAS)  
 
There are still some families who have not downloaded the MCAS App. Please discuss with a member of our 
office team if you are having difficulty- this will be the only system we use from July for all payments, 
notifications and messages.  
 
 
Sun Protection 
 
Hopefully we will start to see the sunshine a bit more this half term! Please make sure you apply 
suncream before school and provide a sun hat when necessary. Children should continue to wear sensible 
footwear and not any open toe sandals. These do not protect feet well in busy playgrounds.  
 
 
With best wishes,  

 
 
 

Mrs Rebecca Greenwood 
Principal  

 

 


